
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. As a valued member of our community, we are reaching out 

to you to encourage participation in the upcoming elections. 

At [Charity Name], we believe that every voice matters, and we are committed to ensuring that 

all eligible voters are registered and ready to make their voices heard. We understand that the 

voter registration process can be overwhelming, which is why we are here to help. 

We invite you to join us for our Voter Registration Outreach event on [Date] at [Location]. Our 

team will be providing assistance with registration forms, answering questions about the voting 

process, and offering resources to help inform you about the candidates and issues on the ballot. 

Please feel free to bring along your friends and family. Together, we can make a difference in 

our community by ensuring that everyone has the opportunity to participate in the democratic 

process. 

Thank you for your commitment to civic engagement. We look forward to seeing you at the 

event! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Charity Name]  

[Contact Information] 


